
Minutes 

Undergraduate Academic Affairs 

Wednesday, April 3, 2013 

 

In Attendance:  D. Barbeau, M. Barber, E. Blessing, C. Boyd, R. Colignon, L. Dorsey, S. Fanale, J. Goff, P. 

Gregory, J. Haugen, R. Hindi,  D. Lohe, K. Porterfield, A. Rule, S. Sanchez, V. Shama, B. Sokol, S. Tyuse, M. 

Ulione, J. Welch, E. Whitt 

 



 5ŜŀƴΩǎ [ƛǎǘ ƛǎ ŘŜŦƛƴŜŘ ŀǎ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƻǊȅ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ǳƴŘŜǊ C9wt! 

 Degree Awarded: 

 Students who have double majors will have the degree (B.S. or B.A.) that is 

associated with that major 

 An alumni may re-apply for admission to earn another undergraduate degree, 

but will be required to fulfill coursework for that degree that is listed in the 

course catalogue that is in effect at the time they apply for the second 

undergraduate degree 

 



 Any additional credit hours above 18 hours will be charged at the per-credit 

hour rate 

 Post-Baccalaureate Course Work: 

 Undergraduate students may enroll in post-baccalaureate courses if all of the 

following are met: 

o Must complete the Petition for Post-Baccalaureate Course Work 

o Must have senior status 

o All prerequisites are completed prior to the start of class 

o The student must have an overall GPA of 3.0 

o Student may not take more than 6 credits at the 500 or 600 level 

o In the Fŀƭƭκ{ǇǊƛƴƎ  ǎŜƳŜǎǘŜǊ ŀ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ŎƻǳǊǎŜ ƭƻŀŘ Ƴŀȅ ƴƻǘ ŜȄŎŜŜŘ мр 

credit or 5 courses (whichever is greater) 

o In the Summer no more than 6 credits or 2 courses will be allowed  

 Registration Sequence: 

 Students may register for classes based on their student classification 

 Exceptions to this policy are: student athletes, Honor Program students, SSS 

grant students, students with early registration accommodations 

 Repeating Courses: 

 



allowed to continue. However, if the administrative department feels the need to change the title to 

major, they may do so via UAAC reclassification. 

 

This topic will be on the UAAC Faculty Sub-Committee agenda for April 10. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10am. 

 

 

 


